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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

23/05/2019  10:38:232019/2223/L SUPPRT Christy Rogers This installation for the duration of HS2 works should be allowed in full because it is necessary for the house 

to remain habitable during noisy works.  External glazing is required on certain windows in order to cause the 

least damage to internal features and/or because internal glazing would be very unsightly to the interior and/or 

very deleterious to the convenient use of the rooms.  External glazing where necessary/convenient was 

promoted by the Select Committee at the Bill stage of the HS2 Act.  A fair and reasonable application for 

external glazing, such as this one, should be allowed in order to give effect to assurances made by HS2 to 

Parliament.
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